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Sent: 30 July 2012 09:55
To: LDF
Cc: 'Chris Slattery'; Maurice Charrett; Ann Gossling; Crystyna Nimmo;
Marion Keen; Rosemary Conway
Subject: Further Modifications to WCC Local Plan Part 1- Joint Core
Pre-Submission Stage 

Attachments: Rep Form Earlier Version.doc

To: 
Head of Strategic Planning
Winchester City Council

Following the Council's further modifications to the Local Plan Part 1-Joint 
Core Pre-Submission Stage Representation we propose that full account is taken 
of the recent changes in retention of Council housing rental income.
As a result, Winchester City Council has announced plans for substantial funding
to be allocated for improving existing homes, the building of 100 new council 
houses over the next 3 years and investing in improving the condition of housing
estates. 

It is important that the number of additional council houses are comprehended 
within the total planned housing figures for the District including those 
planned for the period beyond the initial 3 years. 

I should be pleased if you would include this further submission with the 
attached WCRA response forwarded on 12 March 2012 and which was allocated WCC 
ref. 2375.

I should be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this e-mail and confirm
that the contents of this and the attachment will be included in the documents 
to be considered by the forthcoming Examination in Public.

John A Thomas
Chairman
Winchester City Residents Association
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